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Relieving Principal – Ms Toni Johnson 

Week 4 
MONDAY 10th August 
Ninja Warriors week 
TUESDAY 11th August 
School Banking 
THURSDAY 13th August 
Office Closed  
Library borrowing – K-2 
FRIDAY 14th August 
Canteen 
Library 3-6 
Jake Martyn – Music 
Lara – Art 
 
Week 5 
MONDAY 17th August 
Gardening week 
TUESDAY 18th August 
School Banking 
THURSDAY 20th August 
Office Closed  
Library borrowing – K-2 
Yr 6 visit to Tuncurry HS 
FRIDAY 21st August 
Canteen 
Library 3-6 
Jake Martyn – Music 
Lara – Art 
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Krambach  

Public School 

Weekly Planner                                  Term 3 Week 3 & 4              3rd -14th August 2020 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
Dear Parent and Carers, 
 
Throughout this fortnight, the students have been extremely busy as 
have their teachers.  Education Week themed, ‘Learning Together’ this 
year, saw students highly engaged in quality literacy and numeracy 
lessons, film making, art, music and sport. We hope you enjoyed all the 
photos and videos on our Facebook page. Don’t forget to give us a like or 
comment! 
Our Sports day at Coolongolook was a huge hit. The students participated 
in a variety of sports on the day all having fun, making friends and being 
physically active. We also came away with a trophy for being crowned 
the Senior Tug-o-war champions along with the PBL trophy winner of the 
day, Jason Samuel. We can’t wait to do it again, maybe at our gorgeous 
little school. 
We have welcomed Ms Amanda Dodsworth into our school to complete 
her University placement in the 3-6 room. They are definitely enjoying 
having her there. 
Our staff have worked hard with some continued professional learning 
around reading. They have really enjoyed learning together with some 
current, research-based practice that they have enthusiastically 
implemented with some students. 
The P&C completed another successful fundraising event with the pie 
drive. Collectively we sold $2512, raising a total of $689 for the school. 
Thank you Mydie for all your hard work and a special shout-out to Bec 
Higgins for her huge order of $1823. 
 
Have a great week! 
 

Toni Johnson  
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THOUGHT FOR THE WEEK… 
 

~ The only way to do great work is 
to love what you do. If you haven’t 
found it yet, keep looking. Don’t 
settle.~ 
Steve Jobs 

 
 

 

PLANT DONATIONS 
Our garden project is coming along nicely with a lot of 
dedication and hard work. We are nearing the end of 
our funds from the garden grant with still a way to go so 
we will be asking for some plant donations to enhance 
our space.  
We will be having a bush tucker garden as well as a herb 
garden. If you are able to donate any plants that you 
think may fit into these categories, please let us know 
and we can either pick them up or organise a drop off. 
Your generosity will be of great benefit to our children. 
 
Some bush tucker plants may include: 
Warrigal greens, Pig face, Dianella, Lamandra, Yam 
daisy, Sarsaparilla vine, Native raspberries, Bulwarra or 
Lilly Pilly to name a few. Herbs can be anything except 
for chilli. 
 

JUMPERS AND HATS 
We are still having many students coming to school with 
no hat. Please ensure your child has a hat every day so 
they can enjoy their play in the sunshine instead of under 
the cover. We also have a lot of lost property. Please 
ensure that all clothing is labelled to alleviate this issue.  

 
 
 
 BOOK Character Parade & Fair 

Our Book character parade was so much fun with students 
dressing up in costumes from monsters to motorbike 
riders and all the things in between. The children also had 
a great time shopping and appreciating books from the 
Book Fair. Photos to follow… 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
            

2020 Small Schools 
Sport Fun day @ CPS 
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